
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chandigarh 

Notice of Holiday in School on 05.09.2022 

                                                                        Dated : 31.8.2022. 
Dear Parent/s, 

As you are already aware that Half-Yearly Examinations 2022 will begin 

from Tuesday, 6
th

 Sept., 2022 and in preparation of which there are 

associated tasks of setting in place the furniture with heavy inter-exchange 

between classes, preparation of Questions Papers, labeling of furniture etc. 

Keeping in mind the above tasks as preparation towards the Hal-Yearly  

Examinations  - 5
th

 Sept., 2022 will be a holiday in school. 

 

Principal 

Tender Heart High School 
 


